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Perone, Steve

From: Ruenger, Jeffrey

Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 2:54 PM
To: Perone, Steve; Tessier, Meredith
Subject: FW: 840-PA-2015

From: Bob Patoni [mailto:BPatoni@azdot.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 2:03 PM
To: Projectinput

Cc: Vanessa Nunez

Subject: 840-PA-2015

RE: 840-PA-2015
Cielo Stellato
NEC Lone Mountain Road & Via Cortana Rd.
Development Review Application
14-lot Single-family home community

Attn: Meredith Tessier

ADOT has received a notice of development review from LVA Urban Design Studio regarding the above-referenced
development.

Upon ADOT’s review, we have determined that the development will have no impact upon existing highway facilities.
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment.
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Bob Patoni, SR/WA

Right of Way Project Coordinator
205 S. 17" Ave. MD: 612E

Phoenix, AZ 85007
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